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March 30, 2001

Dear Ms. Taube;

The FCC ID was incorrectly entered for this project. It was entered as NVP-10227TX. It should be

NVP-010227TX

I would appreciate it if you would update the filing accordingly.

Sincerely,

Robert F. Martin
Intertek Testing Services
(978)635-8606
fax (78)263-7086
rfm@itsqs.com

70 Codman Hill Rd
Boxborough, MA 01719
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